BRITISH ASSOCIATION OF DERMATOLOGISTS

Biologic Intervention Register

BIOLOGIC INTERVENTIONS
REGISTER

BADBIR
February 2011

Welcome to the February 2011 edition of the BADBIR newsletter.

feedback has been positive.

We have now reached the testing stage of the new BADBIR database system.
Users have been going through the first few pages of the new database and

We will keep you all updated on the progress of the new database and would
like to thank you all for your help and patience during this redevelopment.

We'd like to remind everyone that
you will not be able to enter
clinician follow ups until the new
system is introduced. All follow ups
need to be completed onto the
paper forms and either posted or
faxed to the BADBIR office for
entry.

BADBIR’s fax number is 0161 306
1912.

Thank you to all at Broadgreen
Hospital, Liverpool who are the first
centre to complete the re - consenting
of all their patients onto Version 4.
They successfully re — consented 86

patients. Please note that only patients

who were originally consented onto
version 3 consent forms need to be
re - consented.

Patient Consent Forms Centre Achievement

We have been receiving consent
forms where the patients have
ticked the consent boxes instead of
initialling them. Please could all
clinicians in charge of consenting
ensure the patient initials these
boxes.

Congratulations to all at St John's
Institute of Dermatology, Guy's and
St Thomas Trust who recently
registered their 200th patient! They
are the first centre to recruit this
many patients to the register.

The BADBIR league table below shows the top ten
highest recruiters in 2011. These tables are based on
average recruitment per month for 2011.
Congratulations to Western Infirmary, Glasgow for
being the highest recruiter.
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Lancaster Royal Infirmary

Queen Elizabeth Hospitals NHS Trust
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Cenreof th Month

December and January.

December 2010
Selly Oak Hospital, Birmingham

January 2011
Western Infirmary, Glasgow

Congratulations to the following centres who were the highest recruiter in the

Linda Deboo and Deborah Lindsey
accepted their BADBIR mug and certificate
on behalf of Selly Oak Hospital, Birmingham.

Many thanks to the following centres who recently
recruited their first patient to BADBIR; Aintree
University Hospitals, North Cumbria University
Hospital, Royal Devon and Exeter NHS, Queen
Elizabeth Hospitals, Woolwich and St Mary’s NHS
Trust.

We welcome the following trusts who have recently
been approved to participate in BADBIR;

Doncaster and Bassetlaw NHS Trust, Southport and
Ormskirk NHS Trust, Mid Cheshire NHS Foundation
Trust, East and North Hertfordshire NHS Trust,
Homerton University Hospitals NHS Trust and
Medway NHS Foundation Trust.




